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Charitable organizations often feel the effects of recessions along with the rest of
society: Just as the need for many charity services rises, their income drops, since it is
frequently based on donations. Fortunately, there may be a sign of hope for such
organizations, as a new study by Blackbaud shows a trend toward increasing
charitable giving.

The new report focuses on fundraising trends based on monthly �ndings from The
Blackbaud Index and featuring commentary from Dave Strauss, president and chief
executive of�cer of SCA Direct. Additionally, Blackbaud announced the release of a
new specialty index focused on environmental and animal welfare organizations.

“With the elections behind us, and the economy and markets improving, fundraising
results have started to stabilize,” said Chuck Long�eld, Blackbaud’s chief scientist
and creator of The Blackbaud Index. “The Blackbaud Index of Charitable Giving has
shown positive growth for four consecutive months, however, the U.S. is still a long
way from putting its economic house in order. I expect 2011 to continue the trend of
the past 4 months with slow but steady improvement across most industries and
organizations.”

You can read more about this at www.cpatechadvisor.com/go/3197.

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.

© 2024 Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/contributor/isaac-m-obannon
mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/


Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com

